
Dear Westminster Students, Faculty and Staff: 
  
We at the Wellness Center are here to support our students, faculty, and staff with health 
concerns that arise, including possible COVID 19. Services will be available in a different way in 
order to protect one another during this difficult time. In order to eliminate unnecessary 
exposure, ALL appointments will need to be scheduled.   
  
**Please DO NOT come to the Wellness Center for a scheduled or walk-in appointment, or to 
physically make an appointment. ** 

  
The Wellness Center will be providing most appointments via a telehealth option. This means 
that students will need to call to set up appointments and we will provide links and information 
prior to the appointment. This “virtual visit” can be done with your iPad.   
  

• If you already have a scheduled health appointment, we will e-mail you with 
information regarding your appointment.   

  
• If you are in need of a medication refill, please call to arrange a time to have a virtual 

visit.  
  
These recommendations are based on guidelines from the CDC and the Missouri Department of 
Health and Senior Services. We are working diligently behind the scenes to make things as safe 
as possible for all. I appreciate your help and cooperation in complying with these guidelines.  

  
We can be reached at 573-592-5361.  You can also email us 
at:  wellnesscenter@westminster-mo.edu if you have any questions or concerns.   
  
Kim Lorentz, RN, MSN, ANP-BC 
Director of Health Services/Adult Nurse Practitioner 
Westminster College 
The Wellness Center  
501 Westminster Ave., Fulton, MO, 65251 
P (573) 592-5361  F (573) 592-5180 
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